Tales from the Albright Episode 98: Lansing C. Holden

"Central Body's Busy Session," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), March 17, 1902, pg. 4

"Collapsing Scaffold Injures Three at Dixie's Theatre Today," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), May 9, 1902, pg. 3

"Dixie's New Theatre," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), August 22, 1902, pg. 3

"The Dixie Theatre," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), February 11, 1902, pg. 5

"Dixie Theatre for Vaudeville," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), August 22, 1902, pg. 3

"Dixie's Theatre," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), August 22, 1902, pg. 2

"The Green Ridge Public Library," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), November 20, 1889, pg. 5

"Holden, Lansing C. (1858-1930)", Philadelphia Architects and Buildings, The Athenaeum of Philadelphia online, 2024, https://www.philadelphiabuildings.org/pab/app/ar_display_projects.cfm/19031

"Junk Dealer Arrested," The Scranton Times (Scranton, Pennsylvania), April 17, 1902, pg. 5

"Lansing C. Holden, Architect, 72, Dies," *New York Times* (New York, New York), May 16, 1930, pg. 23

"Many buildings Are Being Erected," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), October, 1900, pg. 7

"New Armory Plans," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), March 20, 1900, pg. 3

"New Armory Plans Have Been Submitted," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), April 20, 1900, pg. 9

"New Armory Project," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), May 26, 1900, pg. 7

"The New Dixie," The Scranton Times (Scranton, Pennsylvania), August 20, 1902, pg. 8

"New Vaudeville Theater," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), February 11, 1902, pg. 5

Nissley, Erin L., "Local History: Scranton was once a theater hotbed," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), January 16, 2016, accessed online. <u>https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/local-history-scranton-was-once-a-theater-hotbed/ar</u> ticle 3a206b71-7430-596a-b8b9-79238ba96f59.html

"Old Armory to be Made into Theatre," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), November 18, 1901, pg.3

"Plans Accepted," The Scranton Times (Scranton, Pennsylvania), June 30, 1900, pg. 9

"Plans Adopted for the New First Presbyterian Church," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), May 4, 1903, pg. 5

"Plans for the Armory Approved," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), April 20, 1900, pg. 10

"Plans for the Proposed Armory," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), June 28, 1900, pg. 5

""Public Spirit" of The Milk Trust," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), February 26, 1898, pg. 4

"Theatres Crowded," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), August 26, 1902, pg. 3

"Work is Progressing," The Scranton Tribune (Scranton, Pennsylvania), June 6, 1902, pg. 7

"Vaudeville House Opened," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, Pennsylvania), August 26, 1902, pg. 8